
 

St. William Campus 
November 16, 2022 

 
Box Tops and Coca-Cola Codes 
Continue collecting Box Tops & scanning your receipts for Box Tops and collecting Coca-Cola codes. 
Turn them in monthly for a chance at a $10 gift card! Thank you! 
 
Send Box Tops and Coca-Cola Codes in a sandwich bag to school with your 
student’s name & class labeled on the bag. 
 
Digital Box Tops… 
1. Download the BoxTops4Education app 
2. Register & choose St Mary as the school 
3. Scan your receipts & forward digital receipts 
to receipts@boxtops4education.com 
 
Look for Coca-Cola Codes on caps, wraps & flaps! 
 

 

Winter Gear 
Snow is falling and students must dress appropriately to be out at recess.  Students will be 

outside as long as the wind chill temperature is at zero or above.  Students must wear boots and 
snow pants to play in the snow.  Without these items, students will still go outside but will need 

to stay on the sidewalk when there is snow on the ground.  Please label all items with your 
child’s name so that missing items get back to whom they belong.  It is also a good idea for your 
child to have an extra pair of socks in his or her backpack in case theirs get wet outside or while 

taking off boots.  Remember to send shoes to school when your child arrives in boots.  Boots, 
any type, may not be worn in the classroom. 

 
Extra Clothing 
It is time to check your child’s extra clothing that you send to school in the case of spill or 

accident of any kind.  Does it still fit? Is it weather appropriate? Does he or she have everything 
that he or she may need?   

 

Looking Ahead:  

 Thursday, November 17 – Non-uniform Day 

 Friday, November 18 – Prayer Service led by Miss Schenk 

 Monday, November 21 – Parade Anniversary Prayer Service – 4:39 @ St. Joseph 

 

Reminder:  Thanksgiving Break 

No School Wednesday, November 23 

Thursday, November 24  

Friday, November 25 

 

Save the Date: Monday, December 19th at South High School at 6:30 
Christmas Concert 3K-5th and Middle School Choir 
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